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May 

22nd Trim Trail opening 

Yr 6 cake sale 

23rd Cyber Safety for year 
6 

25th Willow class assembly  

26th Workshare KS2 8:45—
9:15a.m. 

KS1 9:00—9:30a.m. 

Last day before half term 

June 

5th School opens for chil-
dren 

6th Pentecost  

New Parents meeting at 7 
p.m. 

7th It’s your move—Year 6 

 

9th District Sports Field 
Events  

12th Class and team photos 

13th Yr 4 to All Saints’ 
Church 

15th Prayer Space Day 

Our value this term:  

 Perseverance 

Attendance 
Best week ending 

12.5.17 
Apple  100% 

 
Best so far: Pine 

On Tuesday 6th June we will be celebrating Pentecost.  All classes will 
spend the day exploring Pentecost through discussion, writing, art and 
D+T.  Your child would love you to see what they have learnt, so we 
would like to invite all parents to come to their child’s classroom  at 
2:45 p.m.  

On Monday 22nd May, we hope to open our new Trim Trail. We 
are all very excited. Also, Year 6 will be holding a cake sale outside 

their classroom door.   
All welcome.  

 
 

CAKE SALE 
OUTSIDE YEAR 6 

MONDAY 22ND MAY 
3:00 P.M. 

WELL DONE YEAR 6!  WE WOULD LIKE TO SAY A BIG THANK YOU TO 
THE YEAR 6’S FOR THEIR HARD WORK THIS WEEK.  WE ARE REALLY 

PROUD OF YOU.  HAVE A RESTFUL WEEKEND.  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 

Class Assemblies 
Class Assemblies will start at 9:15 a.m. 
promptly.  Refreshments will be available 
(for a small charge) and Year 6 will be 
running our popular raffle.     
All welcome! 

 
25th May Willow Class 
6th July Pear Class 
13th July Apple Class 
  
 

Our Thoughts and 
Prayers are with Ava 
Stallard. We hope she 
will be back in school 
soon.  

REMINDERS 
Junior Hot School Lunches 

The second payment for lunches was  availa-
ble to be paid on Gateway from Wednesday 

1st May.  Please ensure you pay by Monday 
15th May.  Thank you. 

KS1 Trip 
Thank you to those that have already paid for 
the KS1 trip.  For those that haven’t, the pay-

ment is still on Gateway. 

 

Sunday 25th June 

1—4 p.m. 

 

 

Thursday 13th July at  
6:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Little Ducks Pre -school Open Day  

 Sunday 21st May 11am-1pm 

Scout HQ, Wash Road, Hutton 

 

You are invited to come and explore the  

facilities we offer inside and out. 

 

You can meet the staff, see the range of ac-

tivities available to your children and  enjoy 

the garden too –weather permitting!! 

  

    Some places still available for  

September 

We look forward to seeing you. 

For more information call 01277-234346 

 


